
 

 

U3A INVITES ADDINGHAM FOLK TO DROP IN 
 

It’s no April fool! On Friday 1 April Ilkley & District u3a is inviting Addingham folk to drop in to the Hub 

in Main Street for a cuppa and a chance to find out what the organisation has to offer.  

 

With over 140 interest groups, Ilkley u3a is one of the largest in the country. Aimed at those who are retired 

or semi-retired, there are currently over 1,600 u3a members in Wharfedale and Airedale, drawn from a wide 

area around Ilkley. 

 

Becoming a u3a member involves fun, friendship and an opportunity to learn something new.  There are 

activities to suit every taste - from sport, dance, music, art, and languages, to science and technology or 

literature. 

 

The  Hub is open for the Drop-in on April 1st from 10.30am to 12noon. Existing Addingham members 

together with Group Leaders and Trustees will be on hand for a chat with anyone who comes along. New 

members joining at the Drop-in will pay a reduced fee of £7 which lasts until the annual renewal in August. 

If you miss the Addingham Drop-in there are regular Drop-ins at the Clarke Foley Centre in Ilkley on the 

first and third Fridays of the month. 

 

During the morning’s Drop-in the prize draw for the Addingham photo quiz will be made, with the lucky 

winner receiving a £25 book token. Entry to the prize draw is open to everyone.  To take part just go to the 

Ilkley & District u3a website at ilkleyu3a.org and follow the simple instructions. Further information is 

available on Twitter and Facebook. 

 

Ends 

http://ilkleyu3a.org/

